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The following information is posted online.  Please refer to the CBJ Engineering Contracts 
Division webpage at: http://www.juneau.org/engineering_ftp/contracts/Contracts.php. This is not 
an addendum.  
 

 
 
 Interested bidders may attend a site visit that will be held at the Douglas Library at 9am 

on July 10, 2020. Interested bidders who cannot attend the site visit at this time shall call 
Greg Smith, 907-586-0873, to coordinate contractor access. 
 

 Bidders are advised that the face covering requirement for visitors to CBJ facilities, as 
per the CBJ Emergency Ordinance No. 2020-34, is applicable to the Purchasing Division 
office in the 105 Municipal Way building; a face covering is required when submitting 
bids to the Purchasing Division. 
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